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Letter dated 23 June 2003 from the President of the Security
Council addressed to the Secretary-General

I have the honour to inform you that your letter dated 18 June 2003
(S/2003/659) concerning the ceasefire agreement signed by the Liberian parties in
Accra on 17 June 2003 has been brought to the attention of the members of the
Security Council. They take note of the information contained in your letter, in
particular the need for the United Nations to provide support to the Joint
Verification Team (JVT), envisaged in that agreement, by arranging for the use of a
helicopter from the United Nations Mission in Sierra Leone (UNAMSIL) for the
transportation of the members of the JVT.

(Signed) Sergey V. Lavrov
President of the Security Council


